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Please support H3076 to strengthen gun safety in Oregon.  A state gun dealer 

licensing program would enable accountability in the process of gun sales, ensuring 

that dealers obey requirements in the state.  Each month (sometimes more often) 

there is a scary mass shooting, often involving children. This is one step the state can 

take to provide oversight for this industry which has brought so much harm to Oregon 

residents of all ages. 


